Burghead Well — Additional handrail

The Visitor Risk Assessment has identified that the handrail provision at the site is not up to modern
expectations. The steps at the bottom can flood and cause the steps to get slippy. The additional
rail may be of assistance for this risk. Visitors with a disability on one side of the body may be able
to use a single handrail on decent, but will not be able to use the same rail on assent. Where the
stair is narrow a person with greater disability may benefit for two rails using both at the same time.

Given our awareness of these possibilities we seek to upgrade the site provision.

The fixing points will not compromise original fabric or build.



